
   

Your bus services over the festive season...... 
24th December 2021 – NON-SCHOOL DAY SERVICE 

25th December 2021 – NO SERVICE ON ANY ROUTE 

26th December 2021 – NO SERVICE ON ANY ROUTE 

27th December 2021 – SUNDAY SERVICE  

28th December 2021 - SUNDAY SERVICE  

29th December 2021 – SATURDAY SERVICE WITH SPECIAL 236 SERVICE  

30th December 2021 – SATURDAY SERVICE WITH SPECIAL 236 SERVICE 

31st December 2021 – SATURDAY SERVICE WITH SPECIAL 236 SERVICE  

1st January 2022 – SUNDAY SERVICE  

2nd January 2022 – SUNDAY SERVICE 

3rd January 2022 – SUNDAY SERVICE 

4th January 2022 – SCHOOL DAY SERVICE 

 
 

Merry Christmas & a Happy New Year from all the staff at 
Southdown Buses 


